URANQUINTY PUBLIC SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Email: uranquinty-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 6922 9619 Fax: 6922 9883

Website: www.uranquinty-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

TERM 4 WEEK 4 2016

'Quinty's Got Talent' For Sure!

Well a big congratulations to our budding stars! I am so proud of all our students and the effort they each put into learning their lines and dances. There was not a single problem for our two performances. They all knew where they had to be and did a great job keeping the concert moving and the audiences well entertained.

Once again thank you to all those who helped out before, during and after the concert to make it such a success – even the packing up was a community effort where many remained behind to help out, reinforcing one of the reasons we all choose to live in rural Australia. Please forgive me for missing any names but thanks to Mrs Cowell, Mrs Hill (& Suzy), Ms Fahey, Skye Lewington, Tanya Lyons and Tash Kemp for their help with costumes, props, filming, sewing, tickets and backstage help. Thanks also to all families for assisting with costumes and coming to see the performance and supporting all the students.

Of course we mostly want to congratulate Miss Fuller for her creation, production and direction skills in bringing this all together. I hope you enjoyed her wit and one liners as well as giving you a trip down memory lane with her hits of the past century. We are very appreciative of her talent and efforts in bringing it all together in such a valuable and enjoyable experience for the students.

School Photos

School Photos will be held this Thursday. Please wear summer uniform and bring a jacket if needed. Please return photo envelopes by Thursday even if you are not ordering photos.

School Crossing

The school crossing will be unsupervised for the whole of this week. Please use caution if continuing to use the crossing or make other arrangements to get children to school.

P&C Meeting Tonight

There is a P&C meeting tonight at 7pm in the school library.

Kinder Orientation

Our new Kinders start their transition program tomorrow and this will continue for the next three Wednesdays. We have another large group of students entering the school and with only two leaving from Year 6, this is growing our school. I hope you can make our new families feel welcome when they are visiting for the next few weeks.

School Improvements

Our school grounds continue to improve with the instalment of a new school fence behind the cricket nets last week. Further improvements over the coming months will include painting of the Library and refurbishment of our spare classroom so that the glassed internal doors can be opened as desired, making a large space for assemblies or special gatherings.

Assembly

There will be a school assembly this week at 3pm. Every one welcome!

School Hats and Sunglasses

We would like to remind you that school caps are no longer for sale as part of the school uniform. We have bucket hats and school sunglasses available for sale. Each cost \$15 and can be purchased from the front office.

Lost and Found

A student in our school has reported missing a grey pair of boy's school shorts, size 6 "School Zone" brand. If you have accidently collected these from the concert please return to school so they may find their owner.

We also have some items left behind from the concert. We have a pair of grey boys size 8 "Botany Bay Traders" shorts and a size 6 boys grey long pants "school zone" brand. If you have lost either of these items you may collect from the office.

Speech Pathology

We will now have access to a private speech therapist who is willing to assess and arrange programs for our students. There will be costs associated with this which the school will subsidise. Please see me if you would like more information.